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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  South Airfield Road Traffic Alert 
 

Date: April 6, 2016 

 

 With the progress of the DHL North Apron Expansion Project, oversized equipment will be delivered 

to the project site on Thursday, April 7. This delivery will require intermittent disruption to traffic flow 

on South Airfield Road. Traffic stops will occur at the intersection of South Airfield Road and South 

Perimeter Road 4 times throughout the day, beginning at approximately 7:45 a.m. These impacts will 

be minimal and less than 5 minutes in duration. We apologize for the inconvenience and will work to 

ensure impacts are held to a minimum. Please see attached maps and pictures. 

 

 Thank you for your patience and support as we continue our Airport community improvements.  


